


received or a new project being recommended by 15 percent and cap projects from receiving more funds than
they received in the previous year. The second scenario just reduced the recommended funding by 15 percent.
Both options continued to fund projects in their priority order until funding ran out. Commissioner Long
menticned these choices were hard as all the projects receiving recommendations can be extremely valuable to
their communities. Ms. Voights reaffirmed to the board that CAPCOG wili be changing its processes next year to
recommend funding more equitably across more projects.

A motion was made by Commissioner Long to adopt the scenario that would change the
recommendations by decreasing prcjects previously awarded funding by 15 percent of their last grant
amount and reducing new project applicants by 15 percent of their requested amounts. Ms. Cox seconded
the motion. A secondary moticn was made by Commissioner Howard to only reduced the funding
recommendations by 15 percent. Mayor Hughson seconded. Commissioner Long noted that Commissioner
Howard's motion would mean twae less projects would receive funding recommendations. Discussion
continued about trying to make sure the funding recommendations where spread throughout the region
before Judge Pape called for a roll call vote on each motion.

A vote was taken on the substitute motion made by Commissioner Howard. Votes were recorded as
follows:

Judge Paul Pape - Yes Commissioner Debbie Ingalshe —Yes
Mayor Brandt Rydell - No Ms. Sandy Cox — No

Judge James Oakley - Yes Mayor Christine Sederguist — No
Mayor Jane Hughson — No, noting this was not an easy decision Commissioner Steven Knobloch — No
Mayor Pro Tem Lyle Nelson — No Council Member Matthew Baker — No
Council Member Kevin Hight — No Council Member Janice Bruno — No
Judge Brett Bray— No Commissioner Ann Howard — Yes
Commissioner Joe Don Dockery — Yes Commissioner Brigid Shea — Yes
Judge Hoppy Haden — Yes Commissioner Russ Boles — No

Judge Joe Weher —No Commissioner Cynthia Long — No

Mayor Pro Tem Kevin Pitts — No
The motion failed by a vote of 7 to 14.

A vote was then taken on the original motion made by Commissioner Long. Votes were recorded as
follows:

Judge Paul Pape — Yes Mavyor Christine Sederquist — Yes

Mayor Brandt Rydell — Yes Commissioner Steven Knobloch — Yes

Judge James Qakley — Yes Council Member Matthew Baker — Yes

Mavor Jane Hughson — Yes Council Member Janice Brunc —Yes

Mayor Pro Tem Lyle Nelson - Yes Commissioner Ann Howard — Abstained, objected to
Council Member Kevin Hight — Yes how the recommendations were made

Judge Brett Bray — Yes Commissioner Brigid Shea — Yes, chjected tc how the
Commissioner Joe Don Dockery — No recommendations were made

Judge Hoppy Haden - Yes Commissioner Russ Boles — Yes

Judge Joe Weber - Yes Commissioner Cynthia Long — Yes

Mavyor Pro Tem Kevin Pitts — Yes
Commissioner Debbie Ingalsbe — Yes
Ms. Sandy Cox — Yes
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